
Tennessee Val ley Authority
ATTN: Mr. S. A. White

Manager of Nuclear Power
6N 38A Lookout Place
1101 Market Street
Chattanooga, TN 37402-2801

Gentlemen:

~PR g 3 198S

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-259/86-05, 50-260/86-05, AND 50-296/86-05

Thank you for your response of April 4, 1986, to our Notice of Violation
issued on March 5, 1986, concerning activities conducted at your Browns Ferryfacility. We are evaluating your response and will examine the implementation of
your 'corrective actions during future inspections.

In addition to the action described in your response of April 4, 1986, walkdown
samples were performed using drawings 730E915 and 730E918, which were described
in a telephone communication on April 21, 1986, between Mr. M. L.. Hellums of
your office and Mr. F. S. Cantrell of this office. It is our understanding th t
no deficiencies were identified during these walkdowns. If our understanding
is not correct, please advise this office immediately.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

OR|GiHAL SlGNED BY

<>OHN A. OLSH~NSKI
John A. 01 shi n ski
De'puty Regional Administrator for TVA

cc w/encl:+. C. Bibb, Browns Ferry Nuclear
Plant Site Director
L. Lewis, Plant Manager

. W. Whitt, Director, Nuclear

J Managers Review Group
D. L. Williams, Jr., Supervisor

Licensing Section
E. Rogers, Project Engineers

bcc w/encl:
J. N. Grace

R. Denton, NRR

L. Thompson, NRR
H. Taylor, IE
B. Hayes, OI
R. Connelly, OIA

R. J. Cl ark, Licensing
Project Manager, NRR

. Grotenhui s, Project/ Manager, NRRI NRC Resident Inspector
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